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Visit of the Permanent Secretary to the President 

 of the Republic of Botswana to Japan 

 

 

The Permanent Secretary to the President of the Republic of Botswana, Mr. Carter 

Morupisi, visited Japan upon the invitation of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan 

from Saturday, January 6 to Saturday, January 13, 2018. Mr. Morupisi was 

accompanied by the Permanent Secretary to the Ministry of Presidential Affairs, 

Governance & Public Administration, Ms. Kebonye Moepeng. 

 

During his stay in Japan, Mr. Morupisi met Cabinet Ministers, members of parliament 

and senior government officials to discuss issues of mutual interest between the two 

countries. 

 

The Government of Japan remains confident that the visit of the Permanent Secretary 

to the President of the Republic of Botswana further strengthened the friendly 

relations between Japan and the Republic of Botswana. 

 

 


